From: Dan Pulju <cmdrdan2001@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2017 4:15 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Pacific Green Party, Lane County opposes sb990 - keep Oregon nuclear-free

Resolved May 7, 2017:

Pacific Green Party, Lane County categorically opposes any use of fission reactors within the state of Oregon.
There is no known way to safely dispose of nuclear waste, regardless of the technology used. It is feasible to meet
our energy needs through energy conservation, efficiency and renewable resources.

Dan Pulju
Secretary



